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Thank you!  

The staff and I would like to say a huge thank you for the collection that was made this week after receiving the Ofsted results! We 

feel so incredibly lucky to have such a supportive parent body and this school would not be the success it would be without you all. 

We have already started planning on how to use the money to really treat all of our staff!  

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend and see you all next week.  

 Mrs Kyprios 

Headteacher 

Year 3 Immersion Day – Rainforests 

This week in Year 3 we held our immersion day which was all about the rainforests! We grabbed our rainforest passports and flew 

off on an adventure learning about the importance of rainforests and all the incredible things rainforests do for us. We tried some 

foods that grow in the rainforests such as; grapefruit, mango, pineapple and chocolate made from Madagascan cacao beans. We 

then got creative building our own rainforest dioramas—learning more about the different and unique layers and the plants and 

animals that can be found there. In the afternoon, we learnt about some of the threats that rainforests are facing and the impact it 

is having. We shared our ideas on the actions we could take to protect the rainforests with a news report drama activity and 

designed t-shirts to help raise awareness. 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 

as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our school 

values: 

 

RC  Yasmin   RH  Emilia 

1C Thea   1V Jonah 

2CP Harry   2S Nathan 

3R Eddie   3W Ronja  

4DL Rocco   4H Out on a trip  

5B Isabel   5K Theo 

6A Fred   6F Rachel 

Academic Excellence Awards 

In our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a child 

from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

 

RC Rose   RH Shanai 

1C Riyan    1V Princess Zaria 

2CP Caleb   2S Marnie 

3R Cameron   3W Rowen  

4DL Oscar   4H Out on a trip 

5B Evie   5K Jessica 

6A George   6F Bridget 

Mini-Marathon 

On Saturday, 15 of our budding runners had the opportunity to participate in the Mini London Marathon! After a 9.00 meet, the 

participants and families walked to Horse Guards Parade, where we caught the end of Jo Wicks’ warm up before heading over to 

the start line. This was a great chance for our children to experience the wonderful atmosphere of the London Marathon, finishing 

their 2.6k run past Buckingham Palace and crossing the actual London Marathon finish line. Well done to all the children who took 

part, and a huge thank you to all the parents for supporting the children’s attendance at this event. Special mention to Hakeem 

(Warith’s and Farah’s Dad), who joined in the run as the second supporting adult as well as Mr Elliott, who went along and helped 

to organise the event.  

The Two Johns eSafety Parent Workshop 

We have been very lucky to have secured ‘The Two Johns’ to deliver a must see parent workshop on eSafety here at Heber on 

Monday 12th May, at 6pm. This workshop is a real eye opener for parents and staff alike, covering the impact of social media on 

our children, as well as providing support around best practices with technology in the home. We really hope that as many parents 

as possible have the opportunity to benefit from this special event. No need to sign up, just arrive at school for a 6.00pm start! 
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This week in the Art room…. 

All year groups had fun creating London landmarks and buildings of the future to celebrate STEAM week. We used a mixture of 

media such as pencil, pastels and watercolour paints. 

Careers Week  

All year groups had fun creating London landmarks and buildings of the future to celebrate STEAM week. We used a mixture of 

media such as pencil, pastels and watercolour paints. 

Update from the P&F  

It was great to see some of you at our coffee morning today - thanks for coming along! 

We're pushing the planned quiz to June, so now our next event will be International Evening! It's one of our favourites - and the key 

is all of you! So pop Fri 23rd in your diaries, from 3.45pm-6pm, and prepare to represent! 

Careers Week  

WOW! What an incredible Careers Week we had. We can’t thank everyone enough for giving up their time and coming into chat 

with the children; they got so much out of the experience. From artists to boxers to product leads to HR to graphic design to the 

youth justice team we covered 18 different careers and even experienced a sound bath!  

We know at primary school age lots of our children don’t yet know what they want to do or be but hearing so many different stories 

on how the working world works and the different paths you can take to get there was inspiring. We asked a few of our children 

their highlights: 

Hattie in 3W said her favourite speaker was Ema from the Children’s Justice Dept because it sounded like an important job and 

helped children.  

Elijah is 6A really enjoyed listening to Jim and learning about real estate investment. When asked what he had learnt during the 

week Elijah said: “being reminded to focus hard and stay in school.” 
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                                                        May                                                               

Monday 5th   May Day Bank Holiday – school closed  

Tuesday 6th  4H trip to the Wetlands Centre 

Year 1 Phonics Check parent workshop (9.15am) 

Wednesday 7th  Nursery Immersion day  

Central school of ballet assembly  

Thursday 8th  4DL trip to the Wetlands centre 

Friday 9th  Year 1 Animal Workshop 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th Year 6 SATS Week 

Monday 12th  The Two Johns Parent workshop (Internet Safety) – 6pm   

Monday 13th  Year 3 Road Safety workshop  

Friday 16th  School council – ‘break the rules day’  

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd Heber’s International Week  

Monday 19th  RSHE Consultation meeting for parents 

2CP Tower Bridge Visit 

Tuesday 20th  2S Class Assembly (9.15am) 

Year 4 Cricket at Alleyn’s 

Thursday 22nd  Year 5 Cricket at Alleyn’s  

2S Tower Bridge Visit 

Friday 23rd  Year 6 Cricket at Alleyn’s  

Heber International Evening 

Get Rid of & Donate 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th  Half term holidays 

                                                        June                                                              
Monday 2nd   1C trip to the Hornimans Half term holidays 

Tuesday 3rd June 3W Kew Gardens Visit  

Thursday 5th  Music concerts: 

9.30am - 1C, 2CP, 4DL and 5B 

2.00pm - 1V, 2S, 4H and 5K  

 

Tuesday 10th  1V Class Assembly (9.15)  

Thursday 12th  Music concert: 

2.15pm – 3W, 3R, 6F and 6A  

 

Sunday 15th  P&F Heber Fun Run  

Monday 16th – Friday 20th  Year 6 School Journey   

Tuesday 17th  1C Class Assembly (9.15)  

Thursday 19th  P&F Quiz night  

Friday 20th  Inset Day (school closed)  

Tuesday 24th  2CP Class Assembly (9.15) 

3R Kew Gardens Visit 

 

Wednesday 25th  Class photos  

Monday 30th  NEST Transition workshop – Year 6 

5K Science Museum trip  
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                                                        July                                                              
Tuesday 1st  RC Class Assembly (9.15) 

Thursday 3rd Reception trip to The Golden Hinde 

Saturday 5th  P&F Summer Fair 

Monday 7th – Thursday 10th  Year 3 & 4 swimming 

Tuesday 8th  RH Class assembly (9.15am) 

Year 6 End of year performance at Alleyn’s theatre (6pm) 

Friday 11th  Sports Day  

End of year reports sent home 

Monday 14th   5K Science Museum trip  

Tuesday 15th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Nursery, Reception, Year 5, Year 6 and Year 3 

Wednesday 16th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Year 2, and Year 4 and Year 1 

Thursday 17th  P&F Bake sale 

Tuesday 22nd  Last day of the school year – finish at 2pm  

 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 318 317 320 313 

Total 554 554 544 546 
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